
Dear Ski Club Families,

As we all know, it has been a pretty underwhelming winter and it has greatly affected our ski and
snowboard club. We have continued to monitor and communicate with Timber Ridge in order to
get out into the snow and have some fun.

Since we have not been able to attend ski club this year, Mr. Miles and I have been thinking
about a way that we can still get some time on the slopes. With that being said, here is an idea
we have in mind.

We would like to host a day trip to Caberfae Peaks in Cadillac on Saturday, Feb. 24th. We
would need 13 people to go on this trip so that we could have a group rate. We have two school
vans available so we would also need one more parent to drive, if possible.

For people that are going, we would refund $20 dollars, half the bus fee paid. This would give
them $20 dollars to spend on a lift ticket at Caberfae. The cost of the lift ticket would then be
$29. Without the refunded money the lift ticket would be $49 and $26 for rental. The adult tickets
are $59 and rental is $32. The rest of the bus fund money will be used for gas to Caberfae and
a few trips to Timber Ridge this year, hopefully. We would leave at 7:00 AM and return at 8:00
PM.

If possible, can you email me at ccole@shps.org so that we can make a list of students and
parents? You can also email with any questions. I hope we can get 15 people interested so we
can go on the trip.

Thank you so much for be patient this year,
Corey Cole
Steve Miles
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